
May 2009   

Newsletter  
Monthly Publication of the Oshkosh Fine Arts Association  

Oshkosh Fine Arts Association PO Box 2805 Oshkosh WI 54903-2805  

O F A A  
Club Meetings 6:30-8:30 pm  
Oshkosh Senior Center  
1st Tuesday most months 
except July, August, Decem-
ber  
 

Club Officers  
President – Open 
Vice-President – Michaelene Urban  
    Ph one   : (920) 235-7447  
   Email: URBANARTE@aol.com  
Secretary- Corinne Conrad  
    Phone: (920)233-6226  
   Email conmar41@sbcglobal.net  
Treasurer Julie Zinth  
   Phone: (920)-426-2026  

 
Committees  
Publicity - Open  
Newsletter - Michele Missner 
    Phone: (920) 205-2353 
    Email: mmissner@new.rr.com 
 Programs - Joyce Tornow  
   Phone: (920) 589-6782  
    Email::jorotornow@ aol.com  
Workshops Michele Missner  
    Phone (920) 730-0768  
    Email mmissner@ new.rr.com  
Kathy Murphy 
    Phone: (920)2336270 
    Email: mezmurph@new.rr.com 
Maxine Nobbe 
    Phone: 23525556 
    Email.: Airbins@yahoo.com 
Scholarship - C ori Conrad  
    Phone (920) 233-6226  
    Email conmar41@sbcglobal.net  
    Michaelene Urban  
Hospitality - Joan Cason  
    Phone:(920) 231-8851  
    Email joanbcason@hotmail.com  
Historian – Shelley Ingala  
    Phone (920) 303-1503  
    Email shelling1230@charter.net  

May 5 Meeting.  Program: Peggy McDaniel 
Refreshments:  Elli Wollangk and Kathy Murphy 
 

Peggy McDaniel will be the May presenter. Peggy is a Fine 

Arts graduate from UW-Oshkosh and received an additional 

degree in production pottery. Peggy has exhibited her art 

work for more than 20 years throughout Wisconsin and 

neighboring states. She will bring her potters wheel and dem-

onstrate how to throw pots on the wheel. We are in for a real 

treat! Be sure to attend this fascinating demo! 

 

THANK YOU TO JOYCE TORNOW FOR FOUR 

YEARS OF GREAT PROGRAMS!! 

From Joyce:I have resigned my job of 4 years as Program 

Chairperson, a job I really liked.  I enjoyed bringing to you 

what I saw and felt would be a variety of interesting art. I felt 

it ran quite smoothly, had good PR with the artists, who all 

were honored to be asked for their presentation of their ac-

complishments....some of these programs led to work-

shops .    But like I always said, if anyone wanted the job and 

can do better,well....the job is YOURS...Joyce Tornow  

 

ART FAIR HELP NEEDED !! 
Linda Nolan and I need people to sign up to help 

with registration. They can call me at 303-1503 or 

e-mail me at shelling1230@charter.net   Thank 

you,  Shelley 

mailto:shelling1230@charter.net


 

The Gallery at American National Bank Fox 

Cities and Appleton Art Center 

invite you to submit your fine art and fine craft ap-

plication for jury to be presented at the American 

National Bank’s Gallery, and to take part in the 

following exhibitions: 

 

2009 Juried Exhibitions: 

June 18 to July 31: Wildlife and More 

Let creatures inspire your art! 

This show is dedicated to all creatures (other than 

humans) with 2 or 4 legs, or fins, domestic 

or wild. This show will coincide with a fund rais-

ing event for Saving Paws, an all volunteer, non-

euthanizing animal rescue organization. A Pet Pa-

rade and family event will be held on June 13th 

from 9 am to 3 pm, with all proceeds going to Sav-

ing Paws. Submit your entry for 2-dimensional 

works, ready for display using any media. We 

don’t have space for anything other than art for the 

walls at this time. 

Application Deadline is April 24. 

 

Pet Bowl Art: As a special addition to the juried 

art exhibition, we are holding a Pet Food Bowl Si-

lent Auction for Saving Paws. All artists who 

would like to submit a non-juried pet feeding bowl 

donation to the cause is welcome to do so. Pet 

bowls can be decorated existing media (such as a 

purchased bowl or ceramic piece), or a piece of 

newly created fine art. All Pet Bowl donations will 

become the property of Saving Paws. Pet Bowls 

are not juried and have no fee. There is no age re-

striction. Simply submit your application form 

by April 24, and deliver your bowl June 15. 

 

December 3, 2009 to January 8, 2010:  Art to 

Give: Holiday Show and Sale 

Designed as a holiday experience, this exhibition 

and sale will be a gala event. Music, food and the 

festive energy of gift buying for the holidays will 

surround the artists and public alike. In addition to 

the 2-D wall art presented for the duration of the 

exhibition, the opening reception will feature mini-

booths for the presentation and sale of fine craft. 

Submit your entry for 2-dimensional juried art, 

and/or gift items of fine art \ 

 

 

 

and fine craft in a booth entry. More details on the 

number and locations of booths will be available at 

a later date. 

Application Deadline for this show is October 2, 

2009. 

 

For applications and more information, contact 

Randi Hilleso at American National BankFox Cit-

ies, 2200 N. Richmond St., Appleton, Wi. 54911, 

920 739-1040; rhilleso@americannationalbank.org 

 
FROM JOYE MOON 

Joye Moon was awarded "Best in Show" at the 

Western Colorado Watercolor Societies National 

Exhibition. The painting that won the award was a 

portrait titled, "Lit from North and South" 

 

Joye Moon is planning a group trip to Colorado. 

"PAINT IN COLORADO"  

this Sept. 27 to Oct. 3 at the Mt. Princeton Hot 

Springs Resort in beautiful Nathrop, Colorado in 

the heart of the Rockies. The aspens will be turning 

golden yellow with warm days and cool evenings 

to sit in the pools of hot spring water. $750 in-

cludes 6 nights double occupancy accommoda-

tions, 6 buffet breakfasts, 6 buffet lunches, three 

group dinners at the resort, all tax and tipping 

PLUS 5 days of painting with instructor Joye 

Moon. Call Joye for a brochure. Space is limited 

and people are already signing up! 

 

The Wisconsin Watercolor Society will present 

their Spring Exhibit at the State Street Gallery at 

109 State Street, Madison, WI from April 3 to 

April 24, 2009.  

 

FROM Shirley Lucas 
Shirley Lucas, while enjoying the sunny climes of Flor-

ida in March, also was active in the local art communi-

ties there.  She was the judge for the Indian Rocks 

Beach Art Show for 2009, and she won third place, 

among several thousand entries, in the South Pasadena 

"ArtSpring" Show for 2009 (the latter being judged by a 

professor of art in the Art Department of Eckerd Univer-

sity in Florida). 

 

ART NEWS 



 

 

 

FROM DEB BARTELET 

Come sketch with me, Deb Bartelt. I'm instructing 

an outdoor sketching class if you're longing to be 

outdoors to enjoy some spring weather. I will be 

working with anyone interested in studying nature 

and drawing what they see. There will be a variety 

of drawing materials to experiment with. The date 

is Saturday May 16 8:30-12:30 contact 

www.uwfox.uwc.edu/conted, Outdoor Sketchbook 

Studies. I plan to go to Heckrodt Wetland Reserve 

which offers shelter incase it's not as sunny as I 

plan the day to be. We will start at UW Fox Valley, 

transportation will be on your own to the Heckrodt 

Reserve.  

 

 

 

MEMBERS' BOOTH,  WINNEBAGO-

LAND  ART FAIR,  JUNE 14, 2009 

  

The following have signed up for the members' 

booth: 

    Shirley Lucas, Kathy Murphy, Maxine Nobbe, 

Julie Zinth, Cori Conrad 

    Anita Eichman, Ellie Wollangk, Carolyn 

Sturma, Adela Baumhardt 

    Michele Missner, Carol Thomas, Ginny Sulli-

van,  Rachel Pavlic          

    Michaelene Urban 

  

There were some openings for monitoring the 

booth.  I have taken the liberty of assigning those 

vacant spots.  If you need to make a change, please 

trade with someone. 

  

10:00/11:00        Ginny Sullivan    Maxine Nobbe 

11:00/noon         Rachel Pavlic     Adela Baumhardt 

12:00/1:00          Cori Conrad        Kathy Murphy 

1:00/2:00            Michele Missner  Ellie Wollangk 

2:00/3:00            Ellie Buckley        Shirley Lucas 

3:00/4:00            Julie Zinth             Anita Eichman 

  

 

 

The following participants have agreed to bring 

needed items: 

    Julie Zinth                Lawn Chair 

     

 

 

Anita Eichman         Card Table 

 Ginny Sullivan          Card Table and Chair 

 Adela Baumhardt      Card Table, Chair and Fold-

ing Rack 

   Michele Missner         Folding rack, easel, cash 

box, receipts. 

 

If you have art work that won't be hung, or be in 

the unframed rack, please think of how you are 

going to display that art work.  You may want to 

bring business cards, or if you sell note cards, bring 

those as well. 

  

All of your work should be labeled with your 

name, phone number, medium and price (which 

should indicate the tax is included). 

  

Please be present at 8:30 a.m. to set up our booth. 

  

Adela Baumhardt, Chair 

 

MEMBERSHIP  

Membership—please add to your membership list 

Please welcome the following new and renewing 

members: 

Karin Livingood, 

1922 Olive St.                          

Oshkosh, Wi. 54901 

Krlivingood @yahoo.com 

920 231-4899 

  

Patricia Berndt 

4864 U.S. Hwy 45 

Oshkosh, Wi. 54902 

920 232-1502 

grberndt@att.net 

 

Bob Carlson 

630 E. Ontario St/ 

Omro, Wi. 54968 

920 685-2903 

 

Please note the following correction to the list 

Joanne Murphy-Herwig’s phone number is 

 920-233-7171. 

Art News continued 

http://www.uwfox.uwc.edu/conted


 

KRIS PARINS WORKSHOP  

For people who have registered, we would appreciate the balance of your fees by May 1 or earlier.  

Thank you. 

 

THERE IS STILL ROOM FOR MORE MEMBERS TO PARTICIPATE!! 

Kris Parin’s watercolor workshop will take place May 15-17 at the Oshkosh Senior Center Annex. Kris’ 

work can be seen on her website : www.krisparins.com.  

 

At the present time we have 13 people enrolled with a maximum of 20 for the three day workshop. The 

cost to members is $100 which includes continental breakfast and snacks. We understand that this is sev-

eral months off. You can make a deposit of $25 to hold your place and pay the balance in April. In Janu-

ary, we will advertise to the public to fill any remaining spaces. Please contact Michele Missner at 

mmissner@new.rr.com or (920) 730-0768.  

 

Please contact Michele and send your deposit or the entire fee to OFAA, PO Box 2805, Oshkosh WI 

54903-2805. Be sure to indicate in your mailing that the money is for the workshop  

 

Michele, Kathy, and Max 

 

JUNE NEWSLETTER DEADLINE IS MAY 15, 2009.  PLEASE EMAIL ANY ITEMS TO 

BE AT mmissner@new.rr.com.  If you do not have email , mail your information to me at 

1428 W. Oakcrest Dr., Appleton, Wi. 54914 

MEMBERSHIP FORM  
(September 2008 – August 2009)  

Please renew my membership  
 
I would like to become a member  
Individual Membership - $20.00                 Joint Membership - $30.00  
 
Name(s) ____________________________________ 
 
Address ____________________________________ 
 
City State Zip_________________________________  
 
Phone ________________ Email_____________________ 
 
Please make your check payable to Oshkosh Fine Arts Association, PO Box 2805, 
Oshkosh WI  



Oshkosh Fine Arts Association  

c/o Shelley Ingala 

1501 Lake Breeze Rd 

Oshkosh, Wi. 54904 

The meeting will begin at 6:30 p.m. and end at 

8:30 p.m. (New Senior Center Rules) 

May 5 meeting: Program, Peggy Mc Daniels,  Pottery 

Oshkosh Senior Center, 234 Campbell Rd., Oshkosh 

 

Hospitality: Ellie Wallingk and Kathy Murphy 

 

 


